December 1, 2017

NDAR Members,

Thank you for the opportunity for allowing me to attend the RPAC Major Investor Committee meeting
this past November in Chicago.

The meeting was called to order by Kaki Lybberts, Chair on November 1, 2017. The following
information was discussed:

The future of the REALTOR party PAG report

RPAC participation council update

RPAC fundraising trustees committee update

Major investors and president’s circle update, including major investor report and president’s
circle report

Soft dollar major investor update

Major investor council and state recognition and awards

Challenge award recipients. North Dakota was number one for highest number of soft dollar
major investors for medium states

Tailgating event/auction was discussed

Open forum

Adjournment

Thank you again for the honor of allowing me to serve on the 2017 RPAC Major Donor Committee.

Respectfully,

Cla byttovey

Cindy Harvey



